
New  Bedford’s  ‘Muldoon’s
Mini-Market”  robbed  at
knifepoint
On Monday, at approximately 7:30pm, the New Bedford Police
Department received a 911 call to report an armed robbery. The
called, a clerk at Muldoon’s Mini-Market at 1411 Phillips Rd.,
said that he had just been robbed at knifepoint.

Upon  arrival,  and  subsequent  discussion  with  the  victim,
police learned that the suspected robber came into the store
brandishing a large kitchen knife. He demanded cash, then fled
away on foot.

Anyone,  who  may  have  been  in  the  area  and  saw  something
suspicious can call the New Bedford Police Department at (508)
991-6300. Tips can be reported anonymously.
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